PUBLIC NOTICE
MCDOWELL COUNTY
Notice is hereby given that McDowell County and the Foothills NC HOME Consortium have completed the FY-2023 Consolidated Annual Plan Evaluation Report (CAPER).  This plan, as required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (DHUD), summarizes and reports the Match contributions and project allocations for the Foothills NC HOME Consortium and its use of HOME funds for program year 2023, beginning October 1, 2023, and ending September 30, 2024.

A summary of the CAPER is available for public review at the McDowell County Administrative Office.  This report will remain in the office until September 13, 2024 before it can be submitted to HUD for approval.  
McDowell County has received entitlement status by HUD and receives HOME and CDBG funds for carrying out community development activities as described in the Consolidated Plan. The Foothills NC HOME Consortium has received entitlement status from HUD and will receive HOME funds to carry out affordable housing activities as described in the Consolidated Plan.   The Foothills NC HOME Consortium is comprised of 13-member local governments located within and including Cleveland, McDowell, Rutherford, and Polk Counties.  McDowell County serves as Lead Entity for this Consortium.
For more information, contact Penny Martinez at the Foothills Regional Commission Council of Governments at (828) 289-5672.
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Use HUD and Fair Housing, EEO logos

Affidavit Required

Send Bill & Affidavit to:  


Attention:
Penny Martinez
Foothills NC HOME Consortium
111 West Court St.
Rutherfordton, NC  28139
